THE NEWSLETTER

August 2015

MONTHLY EDITION



New Maintenance!



The Pike County Housing Authority hired Josh Smith. He will be working in the Maintenance Dept.

Thank You!

We would like to thank all the people that helped us clean up after the recent storm damage. We would also like to thank all who attended the Fathers Day Event, we will be hosting another one next year.

August Recertifications!

For August Recertifications The Pike County Housing Authority will be in Pittsfield 71-9. They will be there of the dates of Aug. 24th-28th. We ask that when you get your recertification paper to please fill them out and have them ready! If you will not be home please put papers on table or somewhere they can be seen.

Landess Terrace!

Landess Terrace construction work is still going on. Work will be done by Sept.

Pike County Events!

- * Aug. 7,8 and 9 Baylis High Point Glory Days.
- * Aug. 14-15 Annual Hull Town Picnic. Festivities in park at 6 p.m. on Friday and will resume at 9 a.m. Sat. parade at 1:30 p.m. Lions club chicken dinner 4-7 Sat. Hull Park.
- * Aug. 15th Nebo Vin Fiz Day, Nebo Parade Saturday at 11 a.m.
- *Aug. 23rd Perry Pioneer Days 9 a.m. Color Run, Parade 5p.m.

THE NEWSLETTER: MONTHLY EDITION

Electric Bills!

Electric Bills were sent out and they are not due until Sept. 30th.

The Energy performance contract will take place late this year or early next year.

Clutter Free!



During recent inspections we have noticed a lot of clutter. We ask of you to please try and keep your place free of clutter as much as possible. If there is ever a problem that needs to be fixed. We need to be able to get to the problem to fix it. If not cleaned up we will not be able to fix a problem if it arises. We ask that your apartment does not look like this! Maintenance

George Snyder 217-779-1267 (Barry, New Canton, PleasantHill)

Ed Noble 217-430-8718 (Pittsfield, East Adams, Landess)

Josh Harrison 217-779-2213 (Baylis, Griggsville, Perry)

Josh Smith 217-779-1266 (Helps all other Maintenance)

We ask that your living quarters please be clutter free. If there is ever a problem of any type of bugs. We will not be able to address the problem if there is a bunch of clutter laying around. Unfortunately, bugs like to hide in cracks and crevices, also among any clutter you may have in your living area.

Maintenance Issues!

We have been having some issues about maintenance men coming to your apartment to fix a problem, you have called in to be fixed. If you call about a problem that needs to be fixed in your unit you are giving us the consent from you as an individual to fix whatever that problem may be that has occurred. This includes entering your apartment whether you are home or not.

Just a friendly reminder, Our new credit card system is up and running again properly. Our new credit card program allows you create an account, so you will be able to view your balance of what you may owe. The \$3.00 fee is still the same as it was previously. To avoid getting any late charges you need to make sure your rent is paid by the last working day of the month.

